
Have your say
   

 Fermanagh & Omagh District Council
would like to invite you to a

Public Consultation Event
Seeking the views of our ethnic communities
Monday 11 March 2019, 7:00pm-9:00pm 
at Fermanagh House, Enniskillen

You will have the opportunity to:
Discuss community activities you’d like to be involved in
Meet other people who share your interests
Find out how we can help with your project

   To confirm your attendance, please email:
  rumena.kostadinova-mccabe@fermanaghomagh.com

   Light refreshments will be provided


